
 

 

 

 

The New Mexico Environment Department is seeking public participation 
and comments on the proposed amendments to 20.10.2 NMAC 

The Cannabis and Hemp Bureau has, developed a draft of the proposed amendments, to 
New Mexico Administrative Code (NMAC) 20.10.2.  The objective of the Hemp Post-harvest 
Processing rule is to protect public health by establishing standards and provisions for the 
safe operation of hemp facilities to ensure that consumers are not exposed to adverse 
environmental health conditions.    

Members of the public are encouraged to review the proposed amendments, attend public 
meetings, and provide comments.  

Learn more by attending one of our public meetings that will be held in October 2025.  

 

You can find additional information on our website: 
https://www.env.nm.gov/cannabis-hemp/ 

In-person or Virtual 
Albuquerque 
October 7, 2025  
2pm-4pm 
African American Performing Arts 
Center- Classroom 
Use gate 3 located at San Pedro and 
Copper 
300 San Pedro Dr. NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87108 
 
To attend virtually, send request to 
cannabis.hemp.bureau@env.nm.gov 

Virtual Only 
October 8, 2025   
9am – 11am 
 
To attend virtually, send request to 
cannabis.hemp.bureau@env.nm.gov 
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